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May 31, 2017

Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities

Prince Charles Building

1Z0 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040

St. John's, NL A1A 562

Attention: Ms. Cheryl Blundon

Director of Corporate Services &Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Hydro Place. 500 Columbus Drive.
P.O. Box 12400. St. john's. Nl

Canada A16 4K7

t. 709.737.1400 fe 709.737.1800

www.nih.nl.ca

Re: NLH Amended General Rate Application -Compliance Application -Order No. P.U.

49(2016) Industrial Customer RSP -Request for final comments — Hydro's Reply

Further to the Board's correspondence of May 24, 2017 and the Island Industrial Customer's

comments of May 30, 2017, we write to confirm that Hydro does not have any further

comment in relation to this issue at this time.

We trust you find the foregoing satisfactory.

Yours truly,

NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR HYDRO

-~v
Tracey L. Pennell

Senior Counsel, Regulatory

TLP/bs
cc: Gerard Hayes —Newfoundland Power Dennis Browne, Q.C. -Consumer Advocate

Paul Coxworthy—Stewart McKelvey Stirling Scales Yvonne Jones, MP Labrador

Thomas J. O'Reilly, Q.C. -Cox &Palmer Senwung Luk — Olthuis, Kleer, Townshend LLP

Genevieve M. Dawson —Benson Buffett

ecc: Larry Bartlett — larry.bartlett@teck .com


